
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

We are delighted to have the samples of our new uniform in school and the 
manufacturer is now making the uniform for us ready for September. It will be 
available to order by the end of the Summer Term. You will be able to order 
the uniform online and your order will be delivered to school for you to collect. 
Deliveries to school will be once per week. As soon as the uniform is available 
we will send you the information on how to order.   
 

Having a smart uniform is really important to us in school as it helps foster a 
sense of belonging and equality. Please help us to keep our children smart in 
school by ensuring that they attend in the correct uniform. We appreciate that 
purchasing a new uniform at once is a big expense so we will be providing 
every child in school with a new polo shirt, jumper or cardigan, PE top and 
hoody free of charge. Details of how we will organise this will be shared with 
you next half term.   
 

Our new uniform will be very similar to the existing uniform and will just be a 
change of logo. The new uniform can be worn from September 2021 but we 
are happy for your children to also wear their old uniforms until they grow out 
of them.   
 

In the last year we have found it very beneficial for our children to attend 
school in their PE kit on the day they have PE. This avoids the need for them to 
change together in the classroom, decreases the risk of children losing clothing 
when they change and avoids a significant amount of time lost from PE lessons 
due to children changing into their kit and back. For that reason we have now 
brought in a new smart PE kit which can be worn on PE days only. On other 
days children must wear their standard uniform.   
  
  
  



 

 

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
We will be sharing photos of the new uniform with you after the half term 
break. The children have all seen it and they all love it, especially the PE kit and 
we can’t wait to see everyone in the new uniform.   
 

Have a great half term and we look forward to welcoming you all back on 
Monday 7th June refreshed, recharged and raring to go!  
  
Kindest regards,   
Mrs Adams   
Executive Headteacher   
  
 


